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AKWESASNE NON-INSURED HEALTH BENEFITS 
PROGRAM UPDATE 

 
The Akwesasne Non-Insured Health Benefits Program (ANIHB) is still currently operating with 
a staggered schedule, and will continue with the staggered schedule until March 1, 2021. 
ANIHB staff continue to provide services to the community, without interruption.  
 
Medical Transportation is still operating with three (3) drivers. The MT service is available 
Monday to Saturday for essential appointments. Community members are encouraged to 
contact us if they require transportation; please note that driver availability is limited at this 
time. Every effort will be made to accommodate transportation requests when drivers are 
available. For Medical Transportation, please call 613-577-0034.  
 
If you have any questions about ANIHB, or the Medical Transportation service, please call 
613-575-2341 ext. 3340 (M-F, 8 AM - 5PM) or 613-363-3493 during after hours. 

 


